DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON, D.c. 20330

22 May 1975

DADF

Mr Harold Weisberg
Rt 8

Frederick MD 21701

Dear Mr Weisberg

Your letter dated May 11, 1975 was received in this office
on May 14, 1975.

As we advised you in our letter dated May 9, 1975, we were
unable to find any records pertaining to you. Further
search would require additional identifying data as we
requested, which you have failed to furnish.

In addition to the identifying data, it will be necessary

for you to forward your check or money order in the amount
we previously requested.

Sincerely
Mn/w .0\,\_
. K. WARD, Chief

Documentation Info & Svcs Branch
Directorate of Administration
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